
 

 
 
 

 

28 March 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

GCSE Art Intervention – Twilight Sessions 

In order to support students in the final stages of their exam project, the art department will be 

running a series of twilight intervention sessions: 

Wednesday 19 April 3-5pm 

Friday 21 April 3-5.30pm 

Wednesday 26 April 3-5pm 

Friday 29 April 3-5.30pm 

Wednesday 03 May 3-6pm 

During these sessions, students will have access to art materials and specialist equipment to 

support them in completing their ‘Lock’ exam projects. Staff from the art team will be present in 

the sessions to help and support students.  

Following the completion of the exam project on 05 May 2023, all students will be expected to 

make improvements to their coursework projects. This will take place in their usual lessons as 

well as in after school intervention sessions on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

We will also be offering a further four twilight intervention sessions to support students in 

achieving the best possible outcomes: 

Wednesday 10 May 3-5.30pm 

Friday 19 May 3-5.15pm 

Wednesday 24 May 3-5.30pm 

Friday 26 May 3-5.15pm 

All students are encouraged to attend as many sessions as possible. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs K Marshall 

Acting Head of Art 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


